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Literacy In Literacy this week we will continue to focus on our new topic Fairy Tales.  We will 

be planning and writing our own fractured fairy tale.  

We will continue to read our class novel ‘The Butterfly Lion’, exploring the rich 

vocabulary and focusing on our inference skills.  

You can support your child at home by engaging in plenty of book talk when 

listening to your children read. 

 

Maths Our first topic in Maths this year is Place Value.  In Year 3, we are focusing upon 

hundreds, tens and units and placing these numbers on a number line.  

 

 In Year 4 we will be continuing to investigate place value. We will be partitioning 4 

digit numbers and ordering them on number lines.  

 

We will be really focusing upon times tables this year in both Year 3 and 4.  You can 

support your child at home by encouraging them to practice them as often as 

possible. 

 

P.E P.E is on a Tuesday and a Friday.  Children need both indoor and outdoor kits.   

 

 

Spellings Spellings will be given out today and tested next Monday.  

 

Creative 

Curriculum 

Our topic is ‘Burps Bottoms and Bile’.  We will continue to look at the digestive 

system, focusing on its functions. In D&T we will be focusing on the different food 

groups and the importance of a healthy diet.  

 

Other 

Information 

Meet the teacher is on Wednesday 18
th

 September, we are looking forward to 

meeting you all.  

 

The children will be attending the Pied Piper concert in Parbold on Friday. We are 

all really looking forward to this.  

 

All children will come home with a knowledge organiser today, this has key 

information and key vocabulary the children will learn during this half term.  

 

Any questions please see me after school 

@twitter - https://twitter.com/newburghrigby 


